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March 2, 2025 
 
Dear Commodore, Flag Officers & Members, 
  
On behalf of our Commodore, Larissa Metcalfe, as well as the officers and members of Macassa Bay 
Yacht Club, it is our pleasure to extend reciprocal privileges to the members of your Club for the 2025 
cruising season.  Please refer to our web site for any visitor updates.   
 
MBYC is accepting visitors if you are on our reciprocal list and are coming from Clubs that are also 
accepting reciprocals.   We are pleased to attach our reciprocal card and welcome your members to 
visit our Club and facilities. 
  
As a reciprocal visitor, you will be welcome to two free nights and thereafter $25 per night 
depending on availability of slips. Visitor slips are limited to the number of our members away 
cruising.  Deep water slips are at a great premium.  We encourage you to send an email 24-48 hours 
in advance of your visit to visiting@mbyc-hamilton.org .   Visitors are required to complete a Visitor 
Registration form & Waiver that provides emergency contact information, confirms vessel liability 
insurance and agrees not to leave vessels unattended during the visit for a period greater than eight 
(8) hours unless arrangements have been made.  Our Clubhouse number is 905-529-9205. 
 
Information about our Club and amenities can be found on our website at Visitors Guide - Macassa 
Bay Yacht Club (mbyc-hamilton.org). 
  
Please email reciprocals@mbyc-hamilton.org for exchange of reciprocal information. 
  
We wish you a safe and enjoyable cruising season and look forward to your visit in 2025.  
 
Larissa Metcalfe - Commodore                            Bob Schultheiss - Secretary            
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
Lorna Howarth, 
Reciprocal Coordinator 
reciprocals@mbyc-hamilton.org 


